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SOCCER
Our $5 million La Trobe Sports
Park facility is due to be
complete by the end of 2022,
and that means in 2023 we will
launch the Soccer Academy for
Year 7 & 8 Charles La Trobe
College students.

While soccer is at the core of the Academy, a
feature of the program will be the learning and
playing of new sports and recreational activities:
touch rugby, swimming, futsal, rock-climbing,
basketball, netball and others will all help to
increase student's connection with their school. 

The Academy will also feature strong learning
opportunities for students around their resilience
and mental health.

We will further support student homework and
classwork with sessions of catch-up.

Students will spend between 20 and 25% of their
week with the Academy, and will be part of the
normal college curriculum program at all other
times. They will feel both part of a class group, as
well as the Academy.



ACADEMY
The Academy Program will include an engaging array
of off-site and extra-curricula activities, including
excursions to La Trobe University Soccer Facilities, the
University's swimming pool and gym facilities for core
strength and conditioning fitness. 

We will have access to The Matildas - the Australian
Women’s Soccer team - during their residencies at
their new home. Academy students will have access
to NPL and A-League Matches.

The Academy will help students with careers and
pathways planning, and create industry connections,
especially in Sport & Recreation.
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